E Outlook

Kindred CU Invitation

From Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>
Date Wed 2025-04-30 8:23 AM

To  Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>

From: Ken MacLeod <macleodk@hurontel.on.ca>

Sent: April 28, 2025 11:51 PM

To: Township of Huron Kinloss - Clerk <clerk@huronkinloss.com>
Subject: Kindred CU Invitation

Huron-Kinloss Council

After a brief discussion with the new CEO of Kindred CU last week in Kitchener, we discovered that he was
unaware of our efforts to have Kindred open a branch in Ripley. In light of that, we are gathering signatures from
supportive residents on an invitation letter, along with a H-K information package that Amy Irwin has once again
prepared. Our plan is to take all this to an in person meeting with the CEO within the next couple of weeks. Any
assistance from H-K council in the form of an invitation letter to Kindred CU would be greatly appreciated. We
believe that having a financial institution in our town would be great asset for economic growth in H-K.

Thank you.

Ken and Donna MaclLeod

macleodk@hurontel.on .ca

519-525-9130




